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Flat 2
40 Belsize Park
London NW3 4EE

13th March {596
Dear Sirs

6
Re:- Application No. 9500249R3 Case File:- G7/11/K 5 a}( 6]'s H(—QS_ ( A(Q
ORCT

|
I refer to your letter of 4th March and would wish to express my oppositi&'r'rto the granting of
planning permission for the proposed development.

Since the buildings were changed from a hotel to a language student hostel we have had to
endure constant late night noise, youths playing in the street without regard to parked cars and
a general degredation of the area.

In addition, due to the number of properties already in Belsize Park, parking is a major problem
therefore any increase in residential facilities will only add to an already difficult situation.

Also, since the initial change of use, the building has been allowed to fall into disrepair at the
front thereby detracting from the uniform appearance of the thoroughfare and I am convinced
the cutrent owners would do little to maintain any change of use allowed.

Finally, I would appreciate notification of any public meeting regarding the granting of planning
permission.

Yours sincerely



